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We are a Christian school where we value one another, want the best for everyone, 

work hard and enjoy the journey. 

Deo Fretus – Trust In God 

                               
Dear Parent/Guardian    
 

‘Stepping Out’: Pedestrian Training for Year 3  and 4 
Your child is about to take part in a basic pedestrian awareness scheme provided by Shropshire 
Council, which involves classroom work and walks along the road outside school.  At the end of the 
scheme parents and staff will observe the children walking a route in the local area.  We need your 
consent for your child to take part in the practical activities outside school. 
 
To carry out the project a number of volunteers are needed for the practical sessions to help observe 
the children and maintain suitable adult to pupil ratios. 
 
 Practical training: one or two volunteers may be required  
 

Observed walk: it is essential to have at least six volunteers involved  
 
If you would like to assist, please indicate this when returning the consent form below.  
 
I hope that you will take every opportunity to re-inforce the work your child will be doing in school.  
Further information on the scheme is available from Ray Hughes, Road Safety Officer at 
ray.j.hughes@wsp.com   
 
Yours sincerely 

  
 
Mr R Dickson - Principal 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

‘Stepping Out’ Consent Form 
 

I do / do not* give consent for my child  ________________________  Class_____________ 
 
to be involved in the Stepping Out scheme and take part in supervised activities in the area close to the 
school. 
 
I am / am not* able to help with the Practical Training on Thursday 8 February 2018 starting at 
9.15am. 
 
I am/ am not* able to help with the Observed Walk on Thursday 15 February 2018 starting at 
9.15am. This is the day when most helpers are needed.  
 
*Please delete as appropriate. 
 
 Signed _______________________________  Print   Name_______________________ 

  
Date ______________________________ 
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